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November 10, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Lynn Merwin     Via e-mail: lmerwin@northmetrofire.org 
Principal Planner 
City and County of Broomfield 
One DesCombes Drive 
Broomfield, CO 80020 
 
Dear Ms. Merwin: 
 
The North Metro Fire Rescue District’s Fire Prevention Division has reviewed the Development 
Application (Second Referral) referred to as “EnCana Alaux 4-0-26 - Use by Special Review” for 
the new oil and gas well proposed to be drilled west of County Road 11 and South of County 

Road 6 on the property located at 4300 County Road 6 in Broomfield, Colorado.  At this time, the 
Fire District has no additional comments regarding that application.  You should be in receipt 
of the Fire District’s letter dated October 5, 2009 for this project.  The requirements and 
recommendations of that letter are hereby incorporated as if fully set forth herein.  If future 
developments are made to the property, the Fire District anticipates the opportunity to 
review those development plans and issue comments at that time. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact me at (720) 887-8217 ext 
2224. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Steven Gosselin 
Deputy Fire Marshal 
 
SG/srs 
 
 
cc: Ms. Cathi Boles, EnCana Oil & Gas 

Mr. David Neslin, Director, Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission  
Mr. Steven Stillwell, Broomfield Health and Human Services  

 file 
 
 
srs11.06.09 


